Entomology County Wide Project 
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Have you chased butterflies or caught a ladybug to get a closer look?  
Do you think collecting bugs is a great way to spend time with nature?  Then the 4-H Entomology project is for you.  Learn about the world of insects in soil, on plants, in homes, on pets, and other secret places!

Some of the things you will learn/do in the project:

· Learn the main parts of an insect

· Collect, pin, label, and exhibit an insect collection

· Learn about insects and their role in our environment

· Learn about insect behavior

· Amaze your friends with your knowledge!

There is a county wide entomology meeting once a month for all 4-H members (from any 4-H Club)  enrolled in the project.  It is usually held at 7pm on the third Thursday of the month at the Sedgwick County Extension Education Center.

County wide activities include:

· Field trips to collect bugs.  We love traipsing through fields and wading through creeks to catch bugs that most people don’t even know are there!
· Insect races – Each fall we have our insect races, followed by a pizza party.    
· Parents vs. 4-Hers Quiz Bowl 
· “Buggy” games at each meeting make learning about insects fun!
Members who participate in the monthly entomology meetings will receive email updates and information. 

County Coordinator: David Williams 744-3031   d_twilliams@hotmail.com  
Agent contact:   Jodi Besthorn   Besthorn@ksu.edu   660.0100 x 0111

